
July 3rd, 1924

D. W. Oliver, Esq., 
Manager, Bank of Montreal, 
Drummond Street branch, 
Montreal.

Dear. Sir

I an enclosing herewith cheque
for $10.00 from Mr. A.P.C.Ross, which please deposit 
to the credit of the League of nations Society in 
Canada.

Sir Arthur wishes me to say that
he would like the account of the League to he a 
Savings Department account. In order that it nay he 
interest hearing.

Yours faithfully.

/•

/

Principal's Secretary


